Janet T. Mills Governor

Sara Gagné-Holmes Commissioner



Maine Department of Health and Human Services
Office of MaineCare Services - Pharmacy Unit
11 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333-0011
Toll Free: (866) 796-2463; TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay)

Fax: (207) 287-8601

To: MaineCare Providers

From: Dan Mickool R.Ph, M.S., Ed D Associate Director of Pharmacy

Date: August 29, 2025

Re: MaineCare Enrollment Update

Effective Date: 8/29/2025	
BIN: 005526	PCN: MEPOP
BIN: 005526	PCN: MEPARTD

Dear Medicaid Provider,

The Office of MaineCare Services has alerted prescribers that we extended the September 1, 2025 deadline to allow more providers to complete the enrollment process. We will soon require prescriptions only to be written by enrolled MaineCare prescribers. Pharmacies should promptly notify prescribers who are not enrolled to help avoid future claim denials.

For assistance, contact Provider Enrollment at 1-866-690-5585.